

Little <sup>2</sup> notes 23 Aug 1888

Sir W<sup>m</sup> Dawson

Dear Sir -

With regard to the Savings Bank, as I wrote to the Department about it perhaps it will be better to wait. If nothing is done we can take it up next summer. Should an opportunity occur, that you could say a word in favour of having one here, we will feel grateful.

Yours Respectfully  
John Macindoe

Little Water 23 Sept 1888

Dear Mr. Brewster

I have in regard to the

Swampy Bank, as stated

to the Department about it

perhaps it will be better to

wait. If anything is done

we can take it up next

summer. Should we

opportunity occur, that

you could say a word

in favor of leaving

one here - we will

be grateful

Yours very respectfully

John Macomber

Mr. W. W. Wood  
Oct 1/88

Chas. N. Kuhn

July 1888